Anonymous Anonymous

You are hurting the citizens of Washington by enforcing a law that will raise both new and used car
prices. Most people in Washington make less than $100000 a year and a $60000 electric vehicle is
not something they can afford when electricity rates keep going up, rent keeps going up and food
keeps going up. Stop living in your dream world and open your eyes to the real world.



